
NB School newsletters, school news and events calendar can be found on the website: www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 
www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

2nd March 2023 
 

PARENTS’ NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

PTA Bag2School Collection – Thank you! 

Thank you to all parents/carers who donated their unwanted clothing/household textiles 

for the PTA’s Bag2School collection – you raised £105.00 for the school! 

 

Class Group Photos – Monday 13th March 2023 (not Year 6) 

Please note that each class (not Year 6) will have a group photo taken on Monday 13th 

March 2022, which will be available for parents to purchase afterwards. 

 

REMINDER: Red Nose Day – Friday 17th March 2022 – Non-Uniform Day!  

To support Red Nose Day, for this year’s Non-Uniform Day we are asking that children 

wear something that makes them or their school smile!  This could be their favourite 

outfit, a funny costume or something else that just makes them happy!  We ask that you 

do not bring cash donations into school but that you make your donation via this link.  

Thank you.  To learn more about how Red Nose Day spend the money raised, please visit 

Red Nose Day.    

 

Odd Socks Day for Down Syndrome Awareness – Tuesday 21st March 2023 

World Down Syndrome Day is celebrated on 21st March and we would love you to join in 

by wearing odd socks and, if possible, by donating 50p on the day, which we will pass on 

to Downright Special.  The Odd Socks campaign is on the 21st because Down Syndrome 

affects the 21st chromosome and the 3 strands of Chromosome 21 just happen to look like 

odd socks.  Please click here for more information and let us recognise and celebrate 

diversity and the differences that make us all unique and special.  Please note children 

should wear their school uniform as usual but it would be wonderful to see some amazing, 

odd sock combinations!  Pull up your Odd Socks for World Down Syndrome Day!   

 

E-Safety – Tutor Hunt – Internet Safety and Safeguarding 

While the Internet can be a great resource for children, parents should be aware of what 

their child is accessing online.  This link to Tutor Hunt will help guide parents and adults 

with Internet Safety awareness, support and tools to prevent children accessing harmful 

material online such as inappropriate content, cyberbullying, 

online predators and sexual harassment. 

For further advice, please visit our E-Safety Information page by clicking here. 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=10225
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/
https://www.downrightspecial.co.uk/
https://nasen.org.uk/news/pull-your-odd-socks-world-down-syndrome-day#:~:text=World%20Down%20Syndrome%20Day%20is,happen%20to%20look%20like%20socks.
https://www.tutorhunt.com/safeguarding/
https://swanlandschool.co.uk/e-safety-information/
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REMINDER: Yorkshire 3 Peaks Walk Fundraiser – Saturday 13th May 2023 

As previously mentioned, to raise funds to support the school, one of our school’s Mums, 

Magdalena Dudek, has organised a group of Mums to take part in the Yorkshire 3 Peaks 

Challenge on Saturday 13th May!   If anyone would like to sponsor the School Mums, they 

have a Just Giving Page set up, so please click here.  Thank you. 

 

ParentPay Current Online Payments 

• Year 5 Visit to Hull Sikh Centre – due 10th March 2023 

• Year 5 Residential to Robinwood (Balance) – due 15th March 2023 

• Year 3 Pre-History Full-Day Workshop – due 16th March 2023 

• Year 2 Willy Wonka Adventure – due 17th March 2023 

• Year 1 Performance ‘Rise & Shine’ Tickets – due 22nd March 2023 

• Year 6 Residential to Cober Hill (Balance) – due 23rd March 2023 

 

PTA ‘Your School Lottery’  

Thank you to everyone who is supporting the School Lottery and congratulations to the 

weekly winners!  If you have not yet signed up, why not visit our lottery here!  Your 

School Lottery 

 

Flyers on the School Website 

Community flyers added to the School website this week are listed below.   

All flyers can be found by clicking on this link  

Disclaimer: Swanland Primary School does not endorse the following flyers; we are simply 

sharing the information. 

• East Riding HAF Provision Easter Holidays (under Children’s Clubs, Easter Holidays) 

• Shinkendojo Karate Club (under Children’s Clubs, Judo & Karate) 

• March Parenting Clinic – Anxiety (under Education, Parenting Clinics) 

• Parenting Clinics from March to May (under Education, Parenting Clinics) 

 

Spring Term 2023 Diary (➔ New Diary Item) 

Monday 6th March – PTA Meeting - All Welcome! (7.00 pm)  CANCELLED 

Monday 13th March – Class Photographs (not Year 6) 

➔ Friday 17th March – Year 5 Visit to Hull Sikh Centre (see separate letter) 

Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day – Non-Uniform Day 

Tuesday 21st March - Odd Socks Day for Down Syndrome Awareness 

Wednesday 22nd March – Year 3 History Visitor 

Thursday 23rd-Friday 24th March – Year 4 Cranedale Residential Visit 

Friday 24th March – Year 2 Willy Wonka Adventure  

Tuesday 28th March – Year 1 Performance ‘Rise & Shine’, 10.00 am 

Wednesday 29th March – Year 1 Performance ‘Rise & Shine’, 10.00 am 

Thursday 30th March – School Closes for Easter Holidays (3.20 pm) 
 

Monday 17th April – School Re-opens after Easter Holidays (8.45-8.50 am) 

PTO 

https://gofund.me/41ab238e
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/swanland-primary-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/swanland-primary-school
https://swanlandschool.co.uk/out-of-school-clubs-events-and-childcare/
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Monday 24th April – PTA Meeting - All Welcome! (7.00 pm) 

Monday 1st May – School Closed for May Bank Holiday 
 

Monday 8th May – School Closed for King’s Coronation 

Tuesday 9th–Friday 12th May – Year 6 SATS week 

Wednesday 10th–Friday 12th May – Year 5 Robinwood Residential Visit 

Wednesday 24th May - Year 2 Far Ings Visit (information to follow) 

Thursday 25th May – School Closes for May Half-Term Holidays (3.20 pm) 
 

Monday 5th June – School Re-opens after May Half-Term Holidays (8.45-8.50 am) 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 


